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The PLAYER surveys for Music
Director candidate, Dr. Seaton,
are available on the musicians

section of the JSO website and
must be completed by 
FRIDAY JANUARY 31

CLEF NOTES is produced by the Player Relations & Development Committee

DON'T FORGET !!!
Details inside...



It is so great to be in Juneau and working with the passionate musicians of the
Juneau Symphony.  What an astonishingly beautiful place to call home!  This
being a milestone of Beethoven anniversary years, it's especially great to bring
such well-known pieces of musical history to life this month and to exist in the
world of Beethoven, the eternal optimist, with you all.
 
To make things even more special, our soloist and my dear friend Andrew Sords
will join us for what I'm sure will be a very memorable Bruch concerto.  Andrew
and I go back to 2009 and have performed in many states and countries together
since then on a plethora of concerti.  We've had a lot of fun over the years as
evidenced by this particular bloopers video of a promo we did back in 2016 when
he performed the Sibelius concerto with the North State Symphony:
 

CLICK TO WATCH VIDEO
 
As an outdoor enthusiast, it is so wonderful to be in a place where there is skiing
practically in the city!  Needless to say, I'll be getting out to Eaglecrest to do some
skiing while I'm here and invite any of you all to get in a few runs with me. 
Otherwise, I'm an avid runner (15 marathons) and cyclist and you'll also find me
in the local gyms (since it's probably a bit too cold to run outside!) preparing for a
marathon I have in mid-May this year.
 
I look forward to talking with and getting to know as many of you as I can during
my visit in Juneau!
 
Musically yours,
Scott
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A message from our second Music Director
Finalist, Dr. Scott Seaton!

https://www.facebook.com/scottseatonconductor/videos/129195064197931/
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SATURDAY JANUARY 18
 

Join us for a relaxed evening of dinner and music with Music Director
Finalist Scott Seaton, Andrew Sords, violin, and Symphony brass musicians 

Katy Giorgio, Ken Truitt, Taylor Young and Alan Young. 
 

Catering will be provided by Eaglecrest and the Old Tower Bar.The menu
includes hearty appetizers, your choice of stuffed pork loin or blackened salmon

alfredo for dinner, and assorted fresh baked cookies for dessert.
 

Doors open at 5pm. Music begins at 6pm.

Fish Creek Lodge @ Eaglecrest

JSO members can use the discount code "musicians" to get $10 off

Click here to get
your ticket now!

https://www.juneausymphony.org/product/music-meets-the-mountain/


Beethoven's Fifth Symphony shattered
conventions and built new ones that have

endured in music until this very day. This podcast
explores how Beethoven built this revolutionary
symphony, and how he both borrowed from his

predecessors and moved away from them. It also
discusses the cultural, philosophical, and political

connotations of this monumental piece.
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Sticky Notes: 
the classical music podcast! 

CLICK HERE TO LISTEN

Carnegie Hall's LINK UP Program
is Friday January 24th - 10:00am

All symphony members are
encouraged to participate if possible!

http://stickynotespodcast.libsyn.com/beethoven-symphony-no-5-re-broadcast


We'd like to remind all players that

sleeveless attire is not allowed per our

player handbook policy. 

 

Also, jewelry or clothes that reflect

light (e.g., sparkles, spangles, or

rhinestones) should be

minimal and not distracting to

players or audience.
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CONCERT DRESS CODE 
REMINDER

Help keep the stage
temperature warm by

keeping the scene shop
door CLOSED!

Apply for 
Player Development Funds!

APPLICATIONS ARE AVAILABLE NOW ON THE
MUSICIAN RESOURCES PAGE

At the request of the Player Relations & Development Committee,

the JSO Board has allocated up to $2,000 per fiscal year for player

development activities such as workshops, master classes, etc. All

players are welcome to apply for these funds, and applications will

be reviewed by the PDRC members. Thank you to the board for

supporting player development opportunities! 

Click here to access the JSO
musician page.

https://www.juneausymphony.org/musicians/current-musicians/


JSO Player Relations &
Development Committee 

 
Alyson Cooper, 

Katy Giorgio, Amy Lujan,
Sharon Seim, Ken Truitt,

Wilson Valentine, 
Colton Welch

 
jsplayerrelations@gmail.com

 
 

Juneau Symphony
Office Contact Info

 
info@juneausymphony.org

907-586-4676

Follow JSO on Instagram!
@juneausymphony

 
 
 
 

Contact Katy Giorgio if
you can help as a photo

contributor!
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SAVE THE DATE!

Rehearsals for our next
concert cycle begin MARCH 17

Heroic Pictures
with Stephen

Radcliffe
April 4 & 5

 
 

BREAKWATER INN
(directly across 

from JDHS)
 

Friday January 24
 

Immediately following
rehearsal

Post-rehearsal
Social!


